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This measure is totally unacceptable.  I've spent over 25 years working as a Deputy 

Sheriff working on corrections.  In my time I've watched the numbers of convicted 

offenders triple.  That said without proper tracking there is nothing preventing them to 

re-offend. We must protect the citizens of Oregon from these twisted individuals. If 

you wish to fix things so away with mandatory minimums and put power back into 

judges hands.  Then educate the public that of there is a bad judge they should be 

removed.  Enough lifetime judges.   


